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 Garbage Collection 

 Parks Update 

 Resolution 2020-30 

 Holiday Closures 

 December 2020 

Upcoming Town Council Meetings 

Work Sessions: 

Dec 14th 9am, 15th 6pm 

Jan 11th 9am, 12th & 26th 6pm 

Feb 8th 9am, 9th & 23rd 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

Dec. 15th 7pm 

Jan 12th & 26th 7pm 

Feb 9th & 23rd 7pm 

Meetings held at Mills Town Hall 

and are subject to change 

 

Mills Public Library 

717 5th Street  Mills, WY 82604       
307-439-1247 

Closed until further notice 

The Planning & Zoning board will have 2 openings coming up 

in January. The Town of Mills Planning and Zoning Board is 

comprised of five unpaid Town of Mills residents that serve as 

board members. The members are appointed by the Town 

Council and serve at the Council’s pleasure. Their primary pur-

pose is to serve as advisors to the Town Council on matters of 

planning and zoning. If you are interested in being on this 

board please come to Town Hall to fill out an application.  



Contact Us 

Town of Mills 

704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 

 

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

*Pay your bill online at 

www.xpressbillpay.com* 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 

Mills offices will be 

closed December 24th 

and 25th for  

Christmas eve and  

Christmas day along with 

January 1st for  

new year’s day. 

First Street Park Update  

The park equipment purchased for First Street Park is installed 

and ready for use! You are welcome to go use this great park! 

Eagle Park Dedication 

Mayor Coleman dedicated Flying Freedom Eagle Park on Nov 17 

to the citizens of Mills. Please stop by and take a look at the 

plaques honoring those who donated to the Town in order to make 

it all happen. 

We’ve received questions in refer-

ence to the Admin fee on your utility 

bills.  According to Resolution 2020-

30 this is for fees associated with 

the cost of monthly billing. 

GARBAGE COLLECTION REMINDERS 

The only Holidays without regular trash pick ups are  Christmas day 
and  New Years day.  If Christmas or New Years falls on a weekend, 
the observed Holiday day will be treated as the Holiday.  If your regu-

lar garbage day falls on one of these  Holidays, your trash will be 
picked up the following business day. 

Commercial garbage pick up: the Town of Mills attempts to pick up 
some or most customers on the day before the Holiday.  Otherwise 

pick up will be the following business day. 


